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U P C O M I N G  

E V E N T S  

§ April 12th 

club meeting 

featuring 

Chris Willen.  

§ April 19th FRV 

BOD Meeting at 

Cabelaôs. 

§ May 10th FRV 

club meeting 

featuring John 

Mannerino.  

§ May 20th Chal-

lunge on the 

Chain!  

On Saturday March 11th we held our annual Awards Banquet and 
Fundraiser.  It was another BIG success!  We had 215 paid guests 
and over $30,000 in prizes.  From the initial feedback it appears that 
everyone had a great time once again! The monies raised at the 
banquet will go a long way towards providing the funds we need for 
activities for the upcoming year.  This could not have happened with-
out the support of those who attended this event along with our 
sponsors and those individuals and businesses that made cash or 
merchandise donations. We thank you all for your support!  As usual 

the food and the service at Chandlers was great.  I encourage you to consider them if you 
are holding an event in the future.  A special thank you goes out to the board and other 
club members that helped pull this together.  They worked hard and it showed in the suc-
cess we had.  Dan Koniewicz did another  great job as Master of Ceremonies by keeping 
things moving and entertaining throughout the evening.  As a side bar we also presented 
a sizeable cash donation to Philôs Friends a cancer non-profit organization who helps can-
cer patients during and after surgery and chemo treatments.  As most of you know I was 
NOT able to make the banquet this year, as I was recovering from open heart surgery.  I 
was able to get out of the hospital and am now at a facility working to get stronger so I can 
get back to doing my normal day to day activities.  I want to thank everyone for their 
thoughts, prayers and visits while I was in the hospital.  It meant a lot to know you were all 
pulling for me!  April is here and we have only two more monthly meetings before we 
break for the summer. Our April speaker will be Chris Willen who will be talking about 
muskies in Northern WI and SE Michigan. If you plan on fishing these areas in 2017 this 
will be a good meeting to bring a pen and paper to as Chris will be talking about the where 
and when to fish for muskies in these areas! Our May 10th meeting will feature John Man-
nerino who will be talking about walleyes and sauger fishing on Heideke Lakes. John is 
the owner of Rockyôs Angling Pursuits and guides on Heideke lake!   Our meetings are on 
the second Wednesday of each month and meetings start at 7:00 PM.  Come and check 
us out before you head out for your summer Muskie hunts.  Our next big event is the one 
day ñChallunge of the Chainò Tournament to be held on Saturday, May 20

th
 on the Fox 

Chain.  Entries are $220 per two man team in advance or $240.00/team the day of the 
event!  Cash prizes will be awarded to the top finishers.  Following the event, we will pre-
sent trophies to the winners, have some dinner and raffle off some great prizes at the 
VFW hall in Antioch. For information see the flyer in this newsletter or contact Dan 
Koniewicz at dskdlk@comcast.net    We have multiple events and outings planned for this 
summer including a trip to Lake St. Clair July 19th-23rd, a Cedar Lake Ontario trip in Sep-
tember, a Crivitz, WI outing the 2nd weekend in October and Suckerfest 2017 in St. Ger-
maine at Jacksons Resort the 1st weekend in November and an outing at Cave Run Lake 
in KY in December. These outings will fill up quickly, so if youôre interested in attending 
one of these awesome events either by yourself or with a group, see Dan Koniewicz for 
additional information on exact dates and costs and to get your spots reserved.  These 
outings are a lot of fun, just ask our members who have attended some of them!  Hope to 
see you at our April 12th club meeting as well as at our Spring Challunge on the Chain!   
Until next monthééé.get that boat ready!!! 
 

Steve Kroll  

April Issue 

FRV NEWS CAST  

mailto:dskdlk@comcast.net


 

 

GENERAL MEETINGS 

7:00 PM @ SCHAUMBURG GOLF 

CLUB/CHANDLERôS CHOPHOUSE  

401 N. Roselle Road in Schaumburg, IL.  

(847) 885-9009 

BOARD MEETINGS 

6:00PM at Cabelaôs on Wednesdays 

following our General club meeting. 

All members are welcome to attend. 

WWW.FRVMUSKIE.COM 
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2017 BOARD MEMBERS 

 
Frank Lucido -   Membership Director
                          847-559-8300 
 
Mark Lamont -             Media Director 
                        847-791-4766 
 
Steve Crook        Res. & Stocking Dir. 
Todd Minor      Speaker Director/ IMA 
Dave Klop                        PR Director 
Pete Barber                   IMA Delegate 
Dan Lamkin       Trade Show Director 
Ken Miller                 Contest Director 
Hugh Flack                    Chapter Rep.  
Tim Crews        Merchandise Director 
Rich Gallagher        Newsletter Editor 
Mark Rue                                     ALD 
Mike Mark          Youth Director 
Blake Pawlikowski            Webmaster 

OFFICERS 

President                        Steve Kroll 
                                   (773) 724-6305 
      steve.kroll@thealdennetwork.com  
            
Vice President         Dan Koniewicz 
 
 
Treasurer                       Pete Barber  
 
 
Secretary                     Mark Lamont 

SALES @3DPICTURESTORE.COM  

P.O. BOX 8066 BARTLETT, IL.   60103 
347-433-8577 

 

PETER J. BARBER & Associates, Inc. 
CPA & Consultants 

Family & Estate 

Tax Planning & Preparation 

Business Accounting & Taxes 

(847) 726-7267 

mailto:steve.kroll@thealdennetwork.com
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SUPPORT YOUR CHAPTERSUPPORT YOUR CHAPTER   

FRV MONTHLY CLUB RAFFLE!FRV MONTHLY CLUB RAFFLE!   

The Catch a Trophy Raffle will begin in March!  We are selling monthly raffle tickets 
for $20/each and we will have 9 monthly drawings! Monthly CA$H prize payouts will 
be as follows: 
1st: $250.00      Zach Cervantes  
2nd:  $100.00    Robert Michalec 
3rd:  $  75.00    Bob Mason 
4th:  $  50.00    Tom Farrell 
5th:  $  25.00    Klaus Trieb 
The First drawing was held at our March 11th, 
2017 Fundraising Banquet and will continue eve-
ry month thereafter.  If you win, your ticket will get put back into the drum, so it will 
be possible for you to win multiple times throughout the year! A booklet of 5 tickets 
has been mailed to every club member and you should be receiving them soon.  We 
ask that each member either buy the 5 tickets for themselves or sell the 5 tickets to 
friends, family or co-workers!  Monies raised by this raffle will help support the clubs 
efforts with stocking, conservation and youth programs throughout 2017!  Please 
send your $100.00 check for the 5 tickets to Steve Kroll, 5406 W. Wilson Ave.  Chi-
cago, IL  60630.  As always we appreciate your support!  Get out there and sell 
some tickets and raise some money for your chapter!  Good luck and hopefully you 
or someone you know will cash in sometime in 2017!!  

Steve Kroll   

FRV President 

2017 CLUB OUTINGS 
We have some awesome club outings scheduled for 2017!!  We 
will have two summer outings to Lake of the Woods, Lake St. Clair 
in July, Cedar Lake Ontario in September, Crivitz, WI outing the 
2nd weekend in October, Suckerfest 2017 in St. Germaine at 
Jacksons Resort the 1st weekend in November and an outing at 
Cave Run Lake in KY in December. These outings will fill up quick-

ly, so if youôre interested in attending one of these awesome events either by yourself or 
with a group, see Dan Koniewicz for additional information in exact dates and costs and to 
get your spots reserved.  These outings are a lot of fun, just ask our members who have 
attended some of them! 
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THE FOX RIVER VALLEY CHAPTER PROUDLY PRESENTS 

CHRIS WILLEN 

WEDNESDAY APRIL 12
th
, 2017 

AT THE SCHAUMBURG GOLF CLUB 
 

  

Join us on Wednesday April 12th, 2017 when Chris Willen will be talking Musky fishing in SE 

Michigan, Northern Wisconsin & Tennessee!  Chris, owner of the Chris Willen Guide Service and 

pro-staff for Hatch Outdoors and Schultz Outfitters, has been musky fishing for well over a decade.  

His range spans from the freestone rivers of the Upper Midwest to the limestone rivers of the Cum-

berland plateau and most places in between. Chris currently specializes in hunting wild, native 

musky in the beautiful lakes, rivers and flowages of northern Wisconsin. A knowledgeable and in-

novative angler, he can customize a day on the water to match any skill set, from beginning musky 

fly anglers to more experienced anglers looking to sharpen their skills with fresh methods and new 

approaches.  Chris's guide service offers all-day and half-day float trips on beautiful Northwood's 

watersheds; he also offers multiple boat trips to accommodate larger groups.  

 

Admission is $5.00/person at the door. Dinner is available to anyone arriving before the meeting and 
wishing to order from the menu. Updates on FRV outings, events, and member fishing reports begin at 
7:00PM. The speaker usually begins around 7:30. The Schaumburg Golf Club is located at 401 N. Ro-
selle Road in Schaumburg, IL. All meetings are open to the public, so grab a friend and come on out to 
see this awesome musky presentation!  


